
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
Previous notification was made Annual General Meeting (AGM) was scheduled 
for November 2022 was postponed due to outbreak of Covid 19 and it was 
considered the risk to the health and safety of members was unacceptable to 
proceed with conducting meeting at that time. 
 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform Club Condell Park’s AGM will be 
held on the 12th of February 2023, Sunday at 10 AM in Memories Function, 178 
Eldridge Road, Condell Park 2200. 
 
 
 
 
 
Shane Scanlon-Keevers  
CEO  
The Bankstown Trotting Recreational Club Ltd.  
t/a Club Condell Park  
ABN: 78 000 348 809 


